
From: Alexis Baddeley  
Sent: 27 September 2023 14:13 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree Works in Conservation Zone 
 
Hi there, 
 
I'm contacting you to register my intention to carry out tree pruning works on 
behalf of my client Jason Doll-Steinberg, of 1 The Old Orchard, NW3 2TR. 
 
The three olive trees will be reduced substantially to encourage fresh growth 
at a lower height. I have attached a photo for your reference, please let me 
know if there are any problems with this. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alexis 
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